
We are so glad that you are 
with us today! Our service 

will be to praise and worship God 
and to encourage and uplift us to 
face another week. We will sing 
(Eph. 5:19, Col. 3:16), pray (James 
5:15-18), and partake of the Lord’s 
Supper to remember our Savior’s 
sacrifice on the cross (Acts 20:7, 
1 Cor. 11:23-26). We will also give 
back a portion of the monetary 
blessings that God has granted us so 
that we can carry out His work in our 
community (1 Cor. 16:2, 2 Cor. 9:7). 
We will also study a lesson from His 
Word that will hopefully be applicable 
to our daily lives, so that we can be 
equipped to handle the pressures of 
this world and reach those outside of 

Christ (2 Tim. 2:15).

Elders
Tim Hall - 706-669-0915

Barry Kingsley - 706-273-6153
Curtis Kingsley - 706-515-5146
John Painter - 706-889-7822
Mark Pettit - 706-276-6610

Deacons
James Barr - 470-201-8040

Bob Burkewitz - 706-276-2456
Josh Chancey - 706-669-6848
Nathan Collier - 706-972-4789

Carl Hall - 912-253-9822
Junior Jenkins - 706-273-6972
John Johnson - 706-669-0422
Brandon Jones - 706-273-8762
Jason Ledford - 706-669-4504
Tate McCoy - 706-669-0667
Will Parker - 706-889-1021

Barry Pritchett - 706-276-3799
Garry Rittenberry - 706-276-4846

Daniel Sisson - 770-595-8141

Free Bible Correspondence is available 
by contacting the church office or Cleah 

Boaz at 706-636-4516.

351 North Main Street
Ellijay, GA  30540

Office 706-635-2950
Newsline 706-276-7283

Office Hours 9 AM - 3 PM
 office@ellijaychurchofchrist.com

Scripture Reading

Open Prayer
Song Leading
Head Table
Elder Closing

Usher

Sound Room

Nursery

Open Prayer
Song Leading
Close Prayer
Communion

Song Leading
Prayer
Devo
	 	

Worship Assignments

Let Us Rise Up and Build
Donations and transfers to the Building 
and Growth Fund for the Fellowship 
Hall Expansion through 05/31/2020 total 
$440,745.96. Please continue to donate. 
Thanks for your continued donations.

How to Become a Christian
Hear the Gospel (Rom. 10:17)

Believe in Jesus (Eph. 2:8-9; Heb. 11:6; 
John 8:24)

Repent (Luke 13:3; Acts 2:37-38; Acts 
17:30)

Confess Jesus as Lord (Romans 10:9-10; 
Acts 8:37)

Be Baptized for the Forgiveness of Sins 
(Acts 2:38; Acts 8:38; 1 Pet. 3:21)
Then, Live Faithfully (Rev. 2:10)

Phoebe Dunn, the family counselor, is 
available the first Sunday of each month.   If 
you would like to schedule an appointment 
with her, please feel free to call, text, or leave 
a message with her directly at 334-398-1310.

Order of Worship
Welcome  

Song  (#2) We Praise Thee, O God
Song  (#528)  I Know That My Redeemer Lives

Scripture  -   Philippians 2:9-11
Song  (#180)  Jesus Is Lord

Prayer 
Song   (#683)  I Am Mine No More

Partake of the Lords Supper 
Song - A Common Love/Bind Us Together

Scripture -  Daniel 2:44; 6:26
Song  (#23)  Our God, He Is Alive

Message- “Something That Lasts Forever”
- Jeremy Green

Song  (#943)  Do You Know My Jesus?
Announcements 

Song  (#744)  God’s Family
Prayer

Contribution  

Ellijay Church of Christ
May 31, 2020

OR EVER WANTED AN EASY, NO PRESSURE WAY 
TO FIND OUT WHAT “GOD’S WORD” IS ALL ABOUT?

Learn about the Bible by mail or online- for free!  
Learn in your home, at your pace, with “pen-pal” 
helpers and online friends- with no one knocking 
on your door.

Ellijay Church of Christ 
@ellijaycoc
ellijaychurchofchrist

LEARN MORE AT:
ellijay.worldbibleschool.org

Week of  May 24th
Bible Study............................     
AM Worship.........................  
PM Worship.........................     
Wednesday Evening............ 

Birthdays  & Anniversaries

                         
  5,780.00          605.00       4,010.00    10,395.00
  2,470.00               0.00       4,224.00      6,694.00
  2,735.00          400.00       2,705.00     5,840.00
  5,365.00          130.00       2,980.00     8,475.00

 16,350.00      1,135.00     14,019.00   31,504.00

      CHECKS       CASH         E-GIVING      TOTAL  
CONTRIBUTION STATISTICS

   WEEKLY  AVERAGES      
        BUDGET          Y-T-D             MAY
       $8,100.00       $7,661.96      $7,876.00

ELECTRONIC CONTRIBUTION

1.	 Stress-free, Safe and Automatic
2.	 Weekly or every 2 weeks, 

monthly or 2 times a month
3.	 E-mail notification for each 

transaction
4.	 Enroll via church website or 

Realm  “CONNECT” app
5.	 Need a password?  Just give your 

name and email address to the 
church office and we will help.

Ministers
Jeremy Green

jeremy@ellijaychurchofchrist.org
334-614-1503

Caleb Sampson
caleb@ellijaychurchofchrist.org

931-267-2378

                         
May 3rd  
May 10th   
May 17th   
May 24th  
May 31st
Total $:

June 7th
Alex Sampson
James Maxwell
Junior Jenkins
Barry Kingsley
Mike Linkous
Mark Pettit

Will Parker

No Attended Nursery

Evening

June 10th

Landon Burton - 1st
George Hall - 1st
Megan Wilson - 4th
James Maxwell - 6th
Terry Rochester - 6th
Lana Story - 6th
Lauren Groover - 6th

Online 
Service

Summer Series - Harold Savage
Streamed Online

Online Service
Online Service

Online Service
Online Service

Tom & Betty Hall - 31st
Robert & Tammy Wood - 1st

Lloyd & Betty Ferrell - 3rd
Junior & Sonia Jenkins - 3rd

Matthew & Rachel Bailey - 6th

May 31st
Spencer Hall
Elijah Sampson
James Barr
Barry Kingsley
Caleb Sampson
Tim Hall

Will Parker

No Attended Nursery

Evening

June 3rd
Summer Series - Mike Gurganus
Streamed Online

Online 
Service
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Green Clippings

A donation was made to 
the Ellijay Church of Christ 

Memorial Gardens 
in memory of 
Dale Hunter

by Clyde Cody
Excel Electrical Tech. Inc.
Mark & Arlene Johnston

NMCSD Radiation Oncology
John & Evelyn Upshaw

Sermon Notes

Prayer Requests

FAMILY & FRIENDS IN THE 
MILITARY

Reid Cochran, Andrew Edmondson, 
Michael Gregory, Corey Henry, 
Jonathan Hensley, Zach Hill, Wayne 
Jones, Dillan Ledford, Jacob Mahaffey,  
Wilson Pettit, CJ Reid, Frankie Silva, 
Eric Spisak, David Taylor, Cameron 

Trammell,  Matthew Upshaw

Cancer Patients
Tim Jones, Carolyn Howard, Tom Hall, Billy Stells, Joann Lucas, Cathy Thurman, Ricky 

Patterson, Linda Vercher, Abby Collins, Charles Derrick, Cindy Setlock

Others to Remember
Teresa Weeks, Lori Morrow, Koby Cork, Glenda Stanley,  
Genell Cantrell, Abel Robinson, Betty Hall, Lisa Huffman, 
Joyce Butler, Zach Pritchett, George & Ernestine Hall, Lynn 
Coleman, Doris Davis,  Brenda Price, Jody Sales, Cathy 

Johnson, Blanch Raines

Ralph Chancey     Polly Cochran     Geneva Holloway     Jaque Holloway   
Pauline Mullinax      Gladys Shultz     Perlie Mae Sluder    

 NURSING HOME/ASSISTED LIVING

Devotional and Memory Verse
May 31st

Carolyn Howard is in Northside Cherokee Hospital recovering from surgery to remove a mass 
from her stomach.
Patsy Watson is recovering from surgery last Tuesday.
Lori Morrow continues to do well and recover from surgery.
Teresa Weeks continues to recover from shoulder surgery.
Koby Cork continues to recover from a broken ankle.
Zach Pritchett will be going to San Francisco to be evaluated for a new procedure to relieve 
migraine pain.  He will remain out there for a week.

 Above all, love each other deeply, 
because love covers over a multitude of 

sins.
1 Peter 4:8

June 3 – Love One Another (1 John 4:7-12)  - Mike Gurganus, Ringgold

June 10 - Serve One Another (Galatians 5:13; John 13:14) - Harold Savage, Snellville

June 17 - Pray for One Another (James 5:16) - Josh Clevenger, Macland Road

June 24 - Encourage One Another (1 Thess. 5:11; Heb. 10:24) - Jake Sutton, Piedmont 
Road

“Growing Together:  The One Another Passages in the Bible”
SUMMER SERIES ONLINE FOR JUNE 2020

 Church Camping Trip
Below are the details of the trip, and please note 

that we need you to sign up and reserve your spot 
by the end of this Saturday, May 30th. 

Dates:  July 31st - August 2nd
Location:  Diamond Lure Camp Ground in Ellijay  
https://diamondlurecampground.com/index.html
Cost:  Sites are $40 / night with full hook up.  Premiere sites (lake view) are $50 / night
Check In: 1:00 PM
Check Out: 12:30 ish with and option of 5 PM late checkout for $20 extra
Activities:  Swimming, Fishing, Kayaking (bring your own), and Boating (trolling motors 
only), Playground  We have rented the pavilion and plan to have lunch and a devo on 
Saturday, August 1st.  Visitors will have access to the beach area and fishing around the 
lake as well as visiting the camp sites. 
To Sign Up:  Please let Josh or Miranda Chancey know that you will be coming to visit 
on Saturday for the devo and if you are going to camp.  You may do so my text, email, 
or phone. 
Reservations:  If you wish to camp, you need to call Eschell at 706-273-3075 and 
mention you are with the Ellijay Church of Christ to reserve your site.  We do have sites 
1-11 blocked off, but a reservation must be placed and the first night’s rent must be paid 
by this Saturday, May 30th in order to assure your spot.  These are first come first served, 
so please call and reserve quickly if you plan to go. 

After a few rain 
delays, the footings 
for the new building 
will be poured this 

week!

			        ALL-IN

What a wonderful day to worship the Lord!  God designed the 
Church to be together and although this break had to be done 
for the safety of us all, what a blessing to be back together!!! 
We (the Sampsons) are so excited as a family to be here and 
to be working with you all!  We look forward to getting to know 
you all in person and working side by side in the Kingdom!  

We are beginning to try to evaluate plans and possibilities for the youth group to be 
able to do together.  As you know, many large group activities like camp have been 
postponed or cancelled. We are working on coming up with things to do together 
outdoors that allow us to keep social distancing standards but still be together 
to encourage each other and continue to grow in the Lord.  We are looking for 
the input of our parents and youth for things that would be either fun or service-
oriented, but allow for smaller groups or social distancing.  Our goal is to help all 
members and especially the youth and families to be "All-In" when it comes to living 
the Christian Life and serving God.  

Thank you all for your outpouring of love and welcoming us so well!  We have an 
open door policy both at the office and at home and would love for you to stop by 
any time!  

Now let's get to work!

Welcome back! It has been ten weeks since we last met 
together here in the church building, and I am so excited 
to be able to see a portion of you in person this morning. I 
understand that many of our members are still sheltering 
in place, and I encourage you to continue to do so until 
you are comfortable being out and about. We are blessed 
with the option of worshipping together via YouTube, and 
we are working to enhance that as well. You may have 
noticed a change in the video quality last week as we were 
broadcasting in HD, and Caleb and Will are working to 

provide us with another camera angle. We also appreciate all the participation 
and positive feedback over the last several weeks. We have an awesome church 
family!

For those who are in attendance this morning, things will look and feel a little 
different as we enter and exit the building. Also, we will not be hugging and shaking 
hands as normal and will be wearing masks. All these things have been done out 
of an abundance of caution to ensure the safety and well-being of our church 
family. However, we are here first and foremost to worship the living God together, 
and we will do so with every bit of our being! I cannot wait to lift praise to the Lord 
with you all this morning!

Our lesson will come from the Book of Daniel as we look at something that the 
prophet reveals will last forever. I think we will all be surprised at what he and others 
knew even way back then! Tonight, we will NOT be meeting at the building, but 
we will stream a devotional at 6:00 PM. On Wednesday, we will NOT be physically 
meeting at the building, but we will begin our Summer Series as Mike Gurganus 
brings us a lesson that will be broadcast on YouTube. Be sure to tune in!

Welcome Back! We are glad to see everyone!
In order to help protect, 

we urge you to practice social distancing 
while being here. 

Hand sanitizer and disposable masks are 
available. 


